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I strongly oppose this bill! Just another "Gut and Stuff" bill, which will harm local 

businesses (seriously, are you trying to drive every single small business out of the 

state?!), and another tax on top of alcohol taxes already in place.  

Is it your goal to tax every citizen and business to death and force them out of 

Oregon? It's working... 

Again, I completely OPPOSE this bill. 


